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Comments: 

I have grown up rafting, birding, using the hot springs, fishing with my dad, kayaking and camping on the South

Fork. Historically mining has not produced positive impacts or any restoration in areas and instead left it with long

term contamination.  The current plans will cause further destruction to the land and water. This will affect my

availability to recreate in this area.  I oppose allowing the Stibnite Gold Project to proceed as proposed because it

will cause irreversible harm to water quality, wildlife, public health, and a sustainable outdoor recreation-based

economy and pollute the area for generations to come. There would need to be air quality monitoring next to the

site and along public access road to Thunder Mountain. As well the concern that the site would still need

monitoring from contamination after it is closed is a safety issue. This project needs to be significantly revised or

stopped.

 

Thank you,

SaRah Busse


